
 

 

 

 
 

 
For the first time ever, Saint George 

Academy (SGA) conducted Spirit Week, a 
schoolwide event to encourage school spirit and 
ring in the coming Christmas holidays. The event, 
which is now sure to become an SGA tradition, 
was spearheaded by SGA Guidance Counselor 
Nicole Giovenco. 

Spirit Week lasted from December 3-7, 
and with every day, there was a new surprise. 

         
From L to R: Twin day; Pajama day 

On the first day, Twin Day, students and 
faculty were encouraged to come to school 
dressed as twins with someone else. Then, on the 
second day, the entire school traveled to West 
Point Military Academy for an amazing and 
informative private tour of the grounds given by 
Captain Jae Kim, Commander, West Point Eastern 
Division. Students also visited the museum. 

 
          SGA Students at West Point 

 
SGA students pose with Captain Kim 

On the third day, students dressed as 
their favorite literary or historical figures while 
the fourth day was pajama day.  

 
Students dressed up for Spirit Week 

The event culminated in an evening 
soiree organized by SGA Art Teacher, Ms. Irene 
Saviano that included an art exhibit of the 
students’ work, a photo exhibit, entertainment 
and snacks for the students, as well as a wine and 
cheese for parents and teachers.  

SGA students dressed up for the evening  
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